PRESS RELEASE

The Friends of the Bohemian National Cemetery winter meeting on Sunday, January 27, 2008, at 2:30 p.m., will present an illustrated presentation on “Historic cemeteries in the Czech Republic” by Andy Bultas, Ray Capek and Ken Dvorsky. There is no admission charge to attend the program and winter meeting being held at the Klas Restaurant, 5734 W. Cermak Road, Cicero, IL. 

The program will be preceded at 1 p.m. with music by Mazurka and a cash bar. A ‘Reservation Required’ family-style Bohemian  lunch begins at 1:30 p.m. at a cost of $20 per person which will be followed by the program. 

Reservations can be sent to: Friends of Bohemian National Cemetery 

                                                 January Meeting

                                                 300 Claymoor - #2F 

                                                 Hinsdale, IL 60521-5076                                            

                       The deadline for reservations is January 19, 2008               

The Friends of the Bohemian National Cemetery  is a not-for-profit 501c3 organization created to promote the historical significance, enhance the beauty, and preserve the artistic heritage of the Bohemian National Cemetery which was recently listed on the National Register of Historical Places.  All donations are deductible to the full extent of the law and are designated to ongoing restorations at the Bohemian National Cemetery.

Any questions:

       Anna V. Schnedorf - Publicity Chairman

           708-366-6564;  708-771-5958(fax)  aschnedorf@yahoo.com
       Marge Stueckmann-President FoBNC 

            847-362-9036;  http://www.friendsofbnc.org/ 

